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Hunting News  
1700-Present 

 
Hopes are entertained that the Earl of Radnor will consent to hunt the pack of Foxhounds which Lord 
Pembroke intends to give up at the close of the season. The meeting of supporters, which was to 
have been held this week, has been postponed until next Tuesday.          Devizes & Wiltshire 
Gazette, 13 February 1890 

 


